
NOTICE

TO: ALL LEGAL PRACTITIONERS AND THE GENERAL
PUBLIC

Please take note that all Judges of the Superior Courts and Magistrates in

Charge of Provinces will be out of their respective stations from Monday 14th

November to Friday 18th November, 2016 to attend the Annual Judicial

Conference to be held at Avani Victoria Falls Resort in Livingstone. There

will therefore be no Court Sessions before all the Superior Courts and the

Magistrates Courts concerned during the said period.

Counsel and Litigants with matters scheduled on the said dates are

therefore advised to contact the Marshals to the Hon. Judges and

Magistrates for the rescheduling of the affected matters.
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The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

c.c The Hon. Chief Justice
c.c Law Association of Zambia

11th November, 2016
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